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In the County Court of Bedfordshire, holden at
Luton.—Companies (Winding-up).

No. 1 of 1928.
In the Matter of the Companies (Consolidation)

Act,. 1908, and in the Matter of WILLIAM H.
HOPE (LUTON) Limited.

NOTICE is hereby given, that a petition for
the winding-up' of the above named Com-

pany by the County Court of Bedfordshire,
holden at Luton, was, on the 14th day of May,
1928, presented to the said Court by Cappellificio
Nazionale Societa Anonima, of Monza, in the
Kingdom of'Italy, a creditor of the above named
Company; and that the said petition is directed
to be heard before the Court sitting at the Court
House, Luton, on Thursday, the 14th day of June,
1928, at eleven o'clock in the forenoon; and any
creditor or contributory of the said Company
desirous to support or oppose the making of an
Order on the said petition may appear at the
time of hearing, by himself or his Solicitor or his
Counsel, for that purpose; .and a copy of the
petition will be furnished to any creditor or con-
tributory of the said Company requiring the same
by the undersigned, on payment of the regulated
charge for the same.

H. BOUSTRED and SONS. 70, Basinghall-
street, London, E.G. 2, Solicitors for the
Petitioning Creditor.

NOTE.—Any person who intends to appear on
the hearing of the said petition must serve on,
or send by post to the above named Solicitors,
notice in writing of his intention so to do. The
notice must state the name and address of the
person, or, if a firm, the name and address of the
firm, and must be signed by the person or firm,
or his or their Solicitor (if any), and must be
served, ort if posted, must be sent by post in
sufficient time to reach the above named not later
than six o'clock in the afternoon of the 13th of
June, 1928.
(019) _

In the High Court of Justice.—Chancery Division.
Mr. Justice Eve.

1928. J. 014.
In the Matter of JARV1S & SONS Limited and

Beduced and in the Matter of the Companies
(Consolidation) Act, 1908.

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Order of the
High Court' of Justice, Chancery Division,

dated the 24th day of April 1928, confirming the
reduction of the capital of the above named Com-
pany from £10,000 to £2,400 and the Minute
approved by the Court showing with respect to
the share capital of the Company, as altered, the
several particulars required by the above Act, were
registered by the Registrar of Companies on the
10th day of May, 1928. The said Minute is in
the words and figures following: —

" The capital of Jarvis & Sons Limited (and
Reduced) was by virtue of a Special Resolution
of the Company and with the sanction of an Order
of the High Court of Justice dated the 24th
April, 1928, reduced from £10,000 divided into
10,000 shares of £1 each to £2,400 divided into
2,000 shares of £1 each and 8,000 shares of Is.
each. At the time of the registration of this
Minute the said 8,000 shares of Is. each
(numbered 1 to 8,000 inclusive) had all been
issued and the full sum of Is. had been and was
to be deemed to be paid up on each of the said
shares and none of the said 2,000 shares of £1
each had ever been issued. Special Resolutions of
the Company have been passed and confirmed to
the effect that on such reduction taking effect
each of the said 2,000 shares of £1 each be sub-
divided into 20 shares of Is. each and that the
capital be increased to its former amount of
£10,000 by the creation of 152,000 new shares of
Is. each."

Dated this 15th day of May, 1928.
WALTERS and CO., 9, New-square, Lincoln's

Inn, London, AV.C* 2, Solicitors for the said
(124) Company.

In the High Court of Justice—Chancery Division.
Mr. Justice Romer.
No. 00124 of 1928.

In the Matter of the BELGRAVIA & GENERAL
INVESTMENT COMPANY Limited and
Reduced, and in the Matter of the Companies
(Consolidation) Act, 1908.

NOTICE is hereby given, that a petition
presented to the High Court of Justice on

the twentieth day of March, one thousand nine
hundred and twenty-eight, for confirming the
reduction of the capital of the above Company
from fifty thousand pounds to twenty-five
thousand pounds is directed to be heard before
Mr. Justice Maugham on the eleventh day of
June, one thousand nine hundred and twenty-
eight.

BOWER COTTON and BOWER, 4, Breams-
buildings, London (Chancery-lane), E.G. 4;
Agents for

TJRMSTON CASE and ROPER, 4, The
Broadway, Maidstone, Solicitors for the

(130) Company.

In the High Court of Justice—Chancery Division.
Mr. Justice Romer.

00146 of 1928.
In the Matter of the MARSHALL PRESS

Limited and Reduced, and in the Matter of the
Companies (Consolidation) Act, 1908.

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Order of the
High Court of Justice, Chancery Division,

dated the 7th day of May, 1928, confirming the
reduction of the capital of the above named
Company from £30,000 to £28,500 and the Minute
approved by the Court showing with respect to
the share capital of the Company as altered the
several particulars required by the above Act were
registered by the Registrar of Companies on the
14th day of May, 1928—Dated this 16th day of
May, 1928.

OHAS. J. ODHAMS, 56, Ludgate-hill,
London, E.G. 4, Solicitor for the said

(206) Company.

In the High Court of Justice.—Chancerj' Division.
Mr. Justice Romer.
No. 00136 of 1928.

In the Matter of the OVERTON STEAMSHIP
COMPANY Limited and Reduced, and in the
Matter of the Companies (Consolidation) Act,
1908.

f&TOTICE is hereby given, that the Order of the
IN High Court of Justice, Chancery Division,
dated the 7th day of May, 1928, confirming the
reduction of the capital of the above named
Company from £250,000 to £125,000, and the
Minute approved by the Court showing with
respect to the share capital of the Company as
altered the several particulars required by the
above Act were registered by the Registrar of
Companies on the 14th day of May, 1928.—Dated
this 14th day of May, 1928.

BTJLCRAIG and DAVIS, Amberley House,
Norfolk-street, Strand, London, W.C. 2.,

(225) Solicitors for the Petitioners.

The Companies Acts, 1908 to 1917.
Special Resolution of the ST. ANNES FARM

DAIRY CO. Ltd.
Passed the 17th day of April, 1928.

Confirmed the 2nd day of May, 1928.

AT an Extraordinary General Meeting of the
above Company, duly convened, and held

at 108, Whitehorse-street, E. 1, on the 17th day
of April, 1928, the following Extraordinary
Resolution was duly passed; and at a subsequent
Extraordinary General Meeting of the said Com-


